North Stonington Cemetery Commission

Minutes of the Special Mesting of April 24, 2024

The meeting came to order at 2:00 PM at the Wheeler Library. All members were present.
David Fede gave the treasurer report. He reported that the Commission has $172.00 available
for this fiscal year. It was decided unanimously to use the remaining funds to augment the
supplies needed to maintain the cemeteries, i.e. trimmer line, steel blades, eic.

An open discussion was then held regarding Hale # 104, which was a concern last spring as
there was a dispute with the land owner about the status of this burial plot. We again studied
the Connecticut State Archeologist GPR ( ground penetrating radar) report which confirmed the
presence of burials. We will look into having some kind of engraved stone to denote that this
plot is indeed a cemetery. -
David Fede explained how he has retrofitted the flag staffs to better fit the new veterans
markers we have acquired. It is our intention to place these markers at all of our veterans’
graves, but due to the expense this is a long term project. We may request additional funds on
the next annual budget as a one time expense to fulfill this project.

After deciding to hold another meeting on May 14, 2024, again at 2PM , Wheeler Library ,
which will have the purpose of assigning cemeteries to be flagged for Memorial Day, we
adjourned at 3PM.
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